Join Us For Our November

PAC MEETING

of the 2024-2025 School Year!

WEDNESDAY NOVEMBER 27TH, 2024

Located in the Canalta Elementary Staffroom at 6:30 PM



EVERYONE IS WELCOME



At our PAC meeting, we'll be discussing upcoming school events and fundraisers, and share insights into exciting new initiatives aimed at enriching your child's educational experience. Join us to learn how you can be actively involved in shaping a successful year for our school community!

LET'S MAKE A DIFFERENCE

If you have any questions please reach out to PAC chair Christine at canalta.pac@gmail.com

We're excited to see you there!